Leopardstown Road Foxrock Dublin 18



18 April 2016

Receipt No: 2639

Kilmacud Crokes GAA Club

Glenalbyn House Stillorgan Co Dublin



Our long journey with Ellie's

illness is a rollercoaster.

You mind, care & protect us in every way possible

- Amy, Ellie's Mum

Dear Ronnie.

Huge thanks for your wonderful donation of €1,180.00 on the 08/04/2016 from your KC Wheelers Crokes Paddy's Day Cycle, we truly appreciate all the time and effort on our behalf.

Your donation enables us to continue providing vital care for very sick children. For many families, a short break at LauraLynn might mean the only time they are able to get a proper night's sleep. It gives them the time to relax as a family, with expert support day and night, and time to spend together to make precious memories.

However, as we receive no direct state funding to provide our hospice services, we rely so much on the kindness and good-will of the community.

We cannot overstate how much your support means to us & those who rely on our care.

From everyone here at LauraLynn, please pass on our heartfelt thanks to all who helped and supported your fundraising event, it means the world to us.

Thanks again and best wishes.

Liz O Rickdon

Elizabeth O'Riordan - Fundraising Executive

E: eoriordan@lauralynn.ie T: 01 289 3151